SC Children's Posters Plead For New Library

Santa Cruz children, who know how overcrowded facilities are in the main library and East Santa Cruz branch, are hard at work helping to do something about it.

They are making posters which will be hung in a "clothes line" display outside the main library during open house on Memorial Day.

There'll be prize money and books for the two best and any

child is eligible to compete.

Their posters urge all voters to vote "yes" on B—the \$1,400,000 library bond issue on June 2. The money will provide a new main library and an East Santa Cruz branch to replace the ones built in 1903 and 1920. Rules for the contest are available in the main library.